
MURTHA
N

ROBERT J MUNNELLY, JR
617.457.4062 DIRECT TELEPHONE
617.210.7062 DIRECT FACSIMILE
RMUNNELLY@MURTHALAW COM

September 28, 2012

VIA E-FILING AND OVERNIGHT MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities
Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: People’s Power & Gas, LLC
Initial Registration to Become a Competitive Electric Power Supplier
DM 11-066

Dear Ms. Howland:

People’s Power and Gas, LLC (“PPG”) respectfully requests prompt action on its
application to be registered as a New Hampshire Competitive Electric Power Supplier
(“CEPS”), which has been inactive for the past five months since PPG filed its April 26,
2012 response to an earlier letter from Staff of the Public Utilities Commission
(“Commission”). PPG requests that its application be granted or, alternatively, the
Commission specify any additional information required for processing of the
application.

PPG is a fast-growing supplier of competitive electricity and gas services that
now has been duly licensed as a supplier of electricity and/or gas services by public
utility commissions in 11 states without any identified post-approval deficiencies or
significant customer service issues. (An updated list of states, the nature of the
services licensed, docket numbers and dates, is attached hereto as Exhibit A.) PPG
has responded to deficiencies identified by Commission Staff in the early stages of this
docket by, among other things, retaining Eileen Routhier as the Company’s new
Regulatory and Compliance Manager in January 2012 and submitting detailed March 21
and April 26, 2012 responses to Staff inquiries seeking information on identified
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concerns. In terms of the specific concerns identified by Staff in early 2012, PPG has
submitted: (1) proof of completion of EDI testing relative to Public Service of New
Hampshire, Unitil and New Hampshire Electric Cooperative; (2) a revised Variable
Service enrollment form that meets the requirements of Puc Rule 2004.02(b); and (3) an
affidavit from PPG top executive (David Pearsall, Chairman and Chief Executive Officer)
that PPG never signed up any New Hampshire customers using the enrollment link that
had been for a time improperly available on the PPG site and later removed.

PPG believes that its application has been complete since April 26, 2012, and
merits prompt action from the Commission. PPG requests either approval of the
application as amended and supplemented or, alternatively, guidance as to any
additional information required by the Commission to grant PPG CEPS status. PPG
looks forward to serving New Hampshire customers and helping to ensure that local
consumers benefit from choice in electric generation supply.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at the contact
information in the letterhead.

Very yyours,

Robert J. Munnelly, Jr.

Enclosure
cc: Service List (via e-mail and mail)
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